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I would like to submit my objection to the proposed abortion law reform bill in Parliament at the moment.

I believe it to be counter productive to the issues faced by pregnant woman facing challenging and/ or difficult
 pregnancies. Through our work with these at risk mums in the age bracket of 24-35, the reason most choose
 abortion is lack of support.

As a community we are growing further apart. This lack of connection is driving the feeling of isolation and
 heightening the fear of challenges.

If the government were serious about HELPING women they would work towards creating more opportunities
 to support women in at risk situations.

Please vote NO to the abortion law reform. It matters to those whose lives are at risk!

Amanda Excell
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